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NIT to TEP Firm and Interruptible Restriction for TransGas System 
 
TransGas is providing you with advance notice of an upcoming NGTL outage at the Unity 
interconnect point and the restrictions will result in a significant impact to TransGas and our 
ability to meet NIT to TEP firm contracts. TransGas is working closely with NGTL regarding 
timing and volumes impacted. During this planned outage, TransGas and MIPL are also 
coordinating system outages to avoid future outages in the area.   
 
As a result of these planned outages, there is a high potential for a NIT to TEP firm service 
restriction from June 25 - 30, 2018. The percentage of firm NIT to TEP service available during 
that time could be as low as 80%.  Please note this percentage is based on current estimates 
from NGTL and the potential exists for them to change (higher or lower).    
 
TransGas will endeavor to finalize this information and keep you updated as soon as possible.  
However, if you have any questions about how you may be impacted, please contact Wendy 
Uytterhagen (306) 777-9687 or Alyssa Stoeck at (306) 777-9501. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation.  
 
 
 

Tanya Lang 
Director, TransGas Customer Services 
(306) 777-9811 


